
 

 

 
Ormesby Village Infant & Junior 

Schools Federation 
Headteacher: Mr. Bradley Young 

 

Ormesby Village Infant School    Ormesby Village Junior School 
Spruce Avenue, Ormesby St. Margaret                           North Road, Ormesby St. Margaret, Great 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3RY                           Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3LA 

Telephone: (01493) 730298 Fax: (01493) 733810          Telephone: (01493) 730944 

Email: office@ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk               Email: office@ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

Website: www.ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk         Website: www.ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,          24.4.24 

 

Further to our previous letter on 15.2.24 regarding Mrs. McNulty’s pending maternity leave, we have been 

notified that Miss. Cuthill is no longer able to return to cover this as she had hoped as she has secured herself 

a permanent teaching position. We wish her well. 

 

As a result, Mrs. Bird has kindly agreed to increase to full-time to cover the remaining weeks of this academic 

year to provide continuity and consistency for the Bumble Bee class.   

 

Thank you for continued support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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